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Additional Submission by Nyall Ledger – October 7, 2009 

 
I wish to provide the attached letter from Fisheries WA as an additional submission. 
 
On July 30, 2004, applications closed for requests made by the Western Australian 

Department of Fisheries for expressions of interest relating to exploring commercial 

fishing opportunities in the Cocos (Keeling) Islands.  

 

The attached letter was received in September 2009 from Fisheries WA. More than 6 

years after I commenced this project, despite my best attempts, I cannot get a conclusive 

answer from the Australian Government’s Attorney General’s Department.  

 

 

Regards 

 

Nyall Ledger 
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Regards 

 

Nyall Ledger 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 




